Strategic Psychological Services Tele-Therapy Services for Students & Families





Watch Dr. Alex Turchetta of SPS Explain the benefits of Teletherapy on WPRI Channel 12

Dear Special Education Director,

With the spread of the coronavirus and the closing of our schools, stress and anxiety are at an all-time high. In these uncertain times, it is important that our students and their parents have access to mental health services to cope with these stressors. At Strategic Psychological Services we are continuing to offer quality counseling and ADHD services. In addition, during this crisis our telehealth services are being provided for FREE, meaning that no co-pays or deductibles are required of clients for whom we are innetwork providers. This makes it a great time for your students, their parents, or even for you to engage with a therapist who can help them get through this difficult time. with no cost and ease of accessibility. Visit our website www.spsri.com for more information on who we are and the services we provide. We are accepting BCBS, Tufts, United and NHP at this time.

We want to play a supportive role during this crisis and provide relief to the school communities. Please pass along this information about our free services to those in need or contact our office via phone 401-785-0040.

Call us today at 401-785 -0040 or email an inquiry to info@spsri.com to learn more.



Strategic Psychological Services

1035 Post Rd, Warwick, RI 02888 | Phone 401-785-0040 | Fax 401-941-7847 | Web www.spsri.com